
WINDSOR CHARTER TOWNSHIP BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
REGULAR MEETING – JULY 24, 2012 

MEETING ROOM – 7:30 P.M. 
 

 
 

Meeting was called to order by Supervisor Butler with the Pledge of Allegiance. 
Present: Butler, Towsley, Blust, Blair, Kline, Marsh 
Absent: Myers 
 
Blust moved and Marsh seconded to approve the agenda as printed.  Carried 
unanimously. 
 
Marsh moved and Blust seconded to approve the consent agenda which consists 
of the previous meeting minutes.  Carried unanimously. 
 
Sgt. Doug Burkhardt, Eaton County Sheriff Department, reported that we have had 
127 calls in the past two weeks with 59 being traffic. 
 
Trustee Blair gave report from Planning Commission and Sewer Board. 
 
Chief Miller gave report from Emergency Service Department. Blair moved and 
Towsley seconded to accept Jeremy Keast resignation from the Department 
as he is moving from the area.  Carried unanimously. 
 
No assessor report 
 
No public comments. 
 
No unfinished business. 
 
No new business. 
 
Jim Reeve, 2413 Gunnell, expressed concerns over the dust from the road due to 
heavy traffic with the farm market.   
 
With no further business Kline moved and Towsley seconded to adjourn the 
meeting.  Carried unanimously.  Adjourned at 7:43 PM. 
 
 
     Linda Towsley, Clerk 


